
Peter Aguilar-Perez
253 N 17st
kansas City,Kansas 66102
(913) 280-0391
23petagu@m.kckps.org

10th February  2023

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs
Representative Will Carpenter
Capitol Building
Topeka,KS

Dear Committee,

I am writing to offer my support for HB 2044, otherwise known as The Crown
Act. I support this bill because hairstyles shouldn't cost people important
opportunities. I don't think people should be losing their jobs or job
opportunities and housing for the way they style their hair.

I am a student at Wyandotte High School. I believe that all people should be
treated equally no matter what type of hairstyle they have.

Sincerely,

Peter Aguilar-Perez
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